
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  A weekly bulletin for parents/guardians highlighting important dates and announcements. 
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 This Week     Next Week     

6/9 NJHS Induction   6/17 Device Turn In 

7C Field Trip     Locker Clean Out 

 Library Books Due   6/18 Last Day for Students 

6/10 Prospect Mill Visit  

6/11 7 Chorus/7Band Field Trip 

6/12 PBIS Reward Day 

6/13 Pritchard Field Trip  

      

     

     

     

    

     

   

 

SPORTS UPDATE: 

Please follow the Link for the Updated Physical Examination 

Forms needed to participate in Middle School Sports Tryouts 

for the School Year 2025-2026.  All Physicals must be dated on 

or after June 1st, 2025. 

https://www.hcps.org/departments/docs/curriculum/athletics/20

24_PhysicalExaminationForm.pdf 

Please email Tracy.Milstead@hcps.org with any questions. 

 

Report Cards will be 
available on HAC 

5:00pm on June 26th.  
HAC will close on July 

9th and will not 
reopen until late 

August. 

 

Lost and Found 

will be available 

in the Main 

Lobby until June 

18th.  After this 

date, anything left 

will be donated. 

STRIVE Picture Book Drive 

Now until June 17th, donate new or gently used picture books to our STRIVE program.  

Place books in the box in the Main Lobby. 

If you have a rising 6th grader, or know someone who does, please use this link 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0845A9AD2EA64-50082884-stallions#/ to register your child for 
Stallion 101.  Students need to only attend one session.  The session will be held at Southampton Middle 
School and will give students an opportunity to meet other 6th graders, navigate the school, learn to open a 
locker, and get to know life as a middle schooler.  

https://www.hcps.org/departments/docs/curriculum/athletics/2024_PhysicalExaminationForm.pdf
https://www.hcps.org/departments/docs/curriculum/athletics/2024_PhysicalExaminationForm.pdf
mailto:Tracy.Milstead@hcps.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0845A9AD2EA64-50082884-stallions#/

